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29th June, 2022 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Heating replacement work 

 

We wanted to let you know that our school has successfully won a bid to have the whole of 

our heating and water system replaced by the local authority. We are delighted that this 

huge investment is being made in our school. This will hopefully make the school more energy 

efficient and reduce bills enabling us to spend money on other areas. 

 

This project will take approximately 6 months. On a day to day basis there will be two 

contractors on site. They will work in one area or classroom at a time which will be sealed off 

to the children. The contractors have all had the necessary safeguarding checks. Each class 

will need to move out of their classroom for a week and will move in to the two classrooms we 

have free. Foundation Stage and Year 1 classrooms are going to be done in the holidays along 

with the communal areas of the school. 

 

We will prepare the children in advance before they need to vacate their classroom and will 

try to keep disruption to a minimum.   

 

We look forward to starting 2023 with a lovely warm school! 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 
 

Miss E. Shaw 

 

 

 


